Napa County Child Care Planmng CounC|I

2121 Tmola Avenve, Napa, CA 94559
Telephone: (707) 259-5929 Fax: (707) 226-6842

June 2, 2004

Mary-Jean McLaughlin

Napa County Board of Supervisors
1195 Third Street, Room 310
‘Napa, CA 94559-3082

Dear Mary Jeah;

- The Executive Committee of the Napa County Child Care Planning Council met on May 26, 2004
to review and recommend applicants for Councﬂ membership. Eight applications were received,
each one representing umque and valuable assets to the Council. In accordance with our contract

_ mandates, we seek to assure the membership of the Council is reflective of the ethnic, racial, and

- geographic composition of Napa County. Additionally, members must be selected from five

- categories of representation:  Child Care Consumer, Child Care Provider, Public Agency,
~ Community Representative, and At Large. With these considerations in mind, the following
applicants have been recommend by the Executlve Committee for appomtment by the Napa

County Board of Supemsors , :

Consumer: -
Bonnie Parsons Mltchell

Public Agency. o
Teresa Zimny (incumbent)

Commumtx Representatlve
~ Marla Wiggins :

Child Care Provider
Luz Covarrubias Melgoza

At Large
Penny Smith

Please contact me if I can provide you with any further information or assistance. '

Respeet]

(= L?%g/ _—
Darlene. Howell, Coordi :

Napa County Chlld Care Planning Council

The Napa County Child Care Planning Council is committed to meeting the ch11d care and development
needs of children and families, through education, coordinated planning and advocacy efforts. In carrying
- out this mission the Council shall collaborate to foster public and private partnerships.



